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Comment: I fully support this proposal. 
The development of a second reservoir would make a lot of practical sense for the course and
vulnerable areas around the River Mole. 
Not only will it provide the ability to manage the flooding more effectively by preventing the worst of
the floods in the winter months, it will also provide a new habitat for wild life year round. 
Surrey is getting drier and warmer and this would protect real damage to both courses and the
natural habitat.


